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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2094, as introduced, allows a governing board member of a state college or university to 

audit a class free of charge, but may not earn academic credit.   

 

 

Prepared By: Emily Byrne  

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

As written, the measure is not anticipated to result in a negative fiscal impact on the state budget 

or appropriations. 

 

 

Prepared By: Cole Stout, House Fiscal Staff 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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